
 

 

September 18 2022 
 
Dear parents, 
 
  
This week, on Wednesday September 21 from 14.00 – 14.30, we will host our first Friends of DBS meeting 
in school. Friends of DBS is a parent-led group which supports our school in many ways, not only in terms 
of assisting with key events but also by offering fresh perspectives about how we might be able to secure 
ongoing improvements with our provision. Any parents who would like to be members of this group are 
welcome to attend and one of our aims during the first meeting will be to elect parents who will lead the 
group and indeed the meetings over the course of the academic year. 
 
All schools should always seek to actively involve parents in what they do and how they secure 
improvements, and DBS Wakra is very outward-facing in this regard. Our Friends of DBS group is a 
meaningful and impactful component of our school community and I hope to see anyone who is able to 
attend later this week. 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would welcome 
them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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